

Dear team,

I would like to respond to the proposals to build on green belt land before the deadline tomorrow and express my strong objection.

I understand that the council have based their calculation on a national formula that was changed a week or so ago, and actually means they could recalculate and reduce the number of houses by 5,000 - so instead of building 9K houses on greenbelt, they could bring that down to 4K, which potentially could mean no greenbelt losses in Lymm, as the 'Garden City' could fulfill this. I do think we need enough houses for everyone to live in, but enough - not too many.

I believe that it is important the infrastructure needs to be built before the houses - it has been suggested that might not be the case in Lymm.

Please reconsider and do not build the development and instead focus on the infrastructure needs in Lymm.

Yours faithfully,

